
 
    
 
 
 

 
  
 WRITER’S DIRECT DIAL NO: 
 740-289-7259 
        
 
October 9, 2024 
         Delivered Electronically 
 
 
Ms. Juliana Fracetti, MPA 
Environmental Manager Solid Waste Permit Section  
Indiana Department of Environmental Management  
Mail Code 65-45  
100 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
 
Dear Ms. Fracetti: 
 
Re: Indiana-Kentucky Electric Corporation 

Clifty Creek Station – Notification of Initiation of Assessment Monitoring at 
the Type I Landfill (CCR Unit) 

        
As required by 40 CFR 257.105(h)(5),40 CFR 257.106(h)(4), and 40 CFR 
257.107(h)(4), the Indiana-Kentucky Electric Corporation (IKEC) is providing notification 
of the intention to enter Groundwater Assessment Monitoring for the Clifty Creek Station 
Type I Landfill, effective upon issuance of this correspondence. 
 
This information has been posted to the Clifty Creek Station operating record and can  
be viewed on the publicly accessible internet site at: 
https://www.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php  
 
If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please call me at 
(740) 289-7259. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Jeremy Galloway                             
Environmental Specialist  
 
JDG:zsh 
 

 

OHIO VALLEY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
3932 U. S. Route 23 
P. O. Box 468 
Piketon, Ohio 45661 
740-289-7200 
 

https://www.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php

